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Good Afternoon, 

Attached is a form letter DEP has received regarding the Proposed Chapter 78 Environmental Protection and 
Performance Standards at Oil and Gas Well Sites. We have labeled this one "Form Letter #13". To date, we have 
received 23 copies of this letter. 

Jessica Shirley I Executive Policy Specialist 
Department of Environmental Protection | Policy Office 
Rachel Carson State Office Building 
400 Market St. | Harrisburg, PA 17101 
Phone: 717.772.5643 | Fax: 717.783.8926 
www.dep.state.pa.us 
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DEP Policy Office 

January 30, 2014 

Environmental Quality Board 
P.O. Box 8477 
Harrisburg, PA 17105-8477 

Dear Board Members: 

I am writing because I am worried about the harmful effect that the DEP's proposed oil and 
gas regulations will have on the oil and gas industry and, in turn, on our local economy. 

I understand the proposed regulations will increase costs for oil and gas companies. This 
will be particularly hard for the conventional oil and gas companies that are in my area. 
These companies are small businesses and the conventional wells they produce do not 
make large volumes of oil and gas. I am worried about how they will be able to pay for 
compliance with these new regulations. 

The increase in costs to the conventional oil and gas companies will tighten an already tight 
situation for those companies and their employees. This will cause a decrease in business 
for companies in our community. Many businesses relay heavily on donations and/or 
patronage ofthe owners and employees ofthe conventional oil and gas industry. Given the 
recession and our shrinking population such decreases can have a devastating ripple effect. 

I am also worried about the lack of balance between the need for change and the cost The 
conventional oil and gas industry has been in our community for over a century and the 
environmental impact is small. We live and work in the presence ofthe industry without 
incident. In making regulatory changes that include large unconventional wells with small 
conventional operations the DEP did not properly analyze the costs to the small 
conventional oil and gas businesses. I believe that other alternatives should have been 
considered. 

The conventional oil and gas industry is vital to our community as a job supplier and as a 
patron of many businesses. It is important that these new regulations not be passed in 
their current form. Please vote "NO" to the current policies until they are altered to 
support the economic well being ofthe Commonwealth of Pennsylvania. 
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Name: 
Company Name: 
Address 

Phone No: 

Sincerely, 

y ^ y e t t e Engineer ing Co . , 
2200 U n i v e r s i t y Drive 
Lemont Furnace , PA 15456 
724-438-5573 
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